
Bicentennial Post 1976, Annandale, Commander 

Vigano 

On August 19th, our Post hosted Local Eagle Scouts 

leading others in CPR classes in our community. 

 

During our August Family Breakfast, we hosted the 

Founders of Luke’s Wings and our volunteer servers 

donated all of their tips to this wonderful 

organization. https://lukeswings.org/ 

 

 

In August and September – Legionnaire and 

Auxiliary members of our Post joined with 

Alexandria Post 24 and Fairfax Post 177 for the 

monthly wall washing at the American Veterans 

Disabled for Life Memorial in Washington, DC. 

 

August group (above)  

September group (below)

 

On August 26th, Legionnaire and Auxiliary members 

attended the SAR Patriot Grave Marking and 

Musket Salute Ceremony for Revolutionary Patriot 

LT George Kilgore at the Chestnut Grove Cemetery 

in Herndon, VA. 

 

Our monthly Karaoke Theme for September was 

“Back to School” – and a perfect time to kick-off 

our Fall School Supply Drive.  

 

Our Auxiliary Educations Committee rallied us all 

together and were able to collect and deliver over 

3,300 school supply donations, and faculty snack 

packs to help two of our local Elementary schools 

in need. 

https://lukeswings.org/


 

 

 

On September 10th, Legionnaire and Auxiliary 

members participated in the Patriot Run 5k on the 

GW Parkway from Mount Vernon.

 

 

During our September breakfast, our volunteer 

servers donated all of their tips to the Wounded 

Paw Project. https://woundedpawproject.org/  

 

 

SAL, ALA and Riders ROCK Breakfast!!!! 

Coming up at Post 1976- Annandale: 

*Our next Community Family Breakfast is on Sunday, 

October 15th from 9am to 1pm, we hope to see you there! 

*Oktoberfest Karaoke Night, Saturday, October 
7th.  Traditional German Dinner at 6:30pm for $6: 
bratwurst, German potato salad, sauerkraut, and German 
cucumber salad.  Karaoke from 7:00pm-10:00pm.  The event 
includes raffle prizes and a prize for best Oktoberfest attire! 
 
*Post 1976 Trivia Night, Tuesday, October 17th, 
7:00pm.  Teams of 2 people.  Prize for the winning 
team.  SAL selling food (usually wings, hotdogs, fries). 
 
*Halloween Costume Party, Saturday, October 28th, 
06:30pm-10:00pm.  Food will be served at 6:30pm.  Cash 
prizes for top three best Halloween costumes.  Jell-O 
shooters are available for a donation. 
 
 
 

*Veterans Thanksgiving Dinner in 
partnership with Cook for Vets, November 
18th at Post 1976.  This is free to any 
Veteran and his/her significant other or 
friend.  
Any Post in District 17 can send us a list of 
attendees to dorothyvigano@yahoo.com 
by 13 November or call (703) 898-6627. 
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